Minutes of the Sept 4, 2018, Flotilla meeting —

Meeting called to order by FC Joe Cruzen 19:02.
Cory Burnett moved here from Oregon and is a pilot. Member app has been submitted.
Minutes of the July 10 Flotilla meeting approved by voice vote.

FN — Dick Lavanture - $6079.17 balance as of August 31. He is diligently searching for the one dollar the books
are “off”. Dues of S50 are now being accepted made out to “USCG Aux 091-26-10". Finance Report accepted
by voice vote.

AV — Jim Johnson — Flotilla flew three missions in August.
The dedication of the Coast Guard monument on Front Street in Traverse City is Thursday 3pm.

Coast Guard Aviation Asso meeting is the upcoming weekend at the Great Wolf Lodge. District Training is in
Novi this weekend also.

CS - Mike Harbin - Facebook and the calendar have been updated with this fall’s class schedule.

HR - Joe Cruzen - Three new members added to our Flotilla in August. We are the biggest and most active
flotilla in our District.

OPS - Leo Fix — Flotilla units covered Venetian Festival and Harbor Days. We may not be requested to support
the Air Station’s STAN exercise this year. Not clear yet.

Dan Kolhagen — This Saturday we will have a table at the Maritime Heritage Alliance boat show.
PV - Mike English — Made contact with the new Irish Boat Shop location near Four Mile Road for next year.

Canopy replacement — Dan Kolhagen reported he was quoted a price of $1100. Discussion ensued. Price too
high. Dan will check on options.

November 2 — 4 is a food service class at Sta. Port Huron. This qual makes it possible to work on board cutters.
Dick Lavanture volunteered to create a tri-fold brochure about the Auxiliary and our Flotilla.

There is money available for MOM missions by surface units. Need to show we are active.

The new AuxLO for ASTC is Lt. Wryan Webb.

A nominating committee was appointed by FC Joe Cruzen. Dave Montgomery, Mike Harbin and Dianne
Walker. Dianne is the chair.

Meeting adjourned 20:04.

Respectfully Submitted, Tom Power



